
Dear Troop 209 Scouts and Parents, 

First off, let me introduce myself.  My name is Brian Fuehrer.  As a committee member, I’ve volunteered 

to submit tour permits and coordinate transportation for the tour’s activities.  If you feel that you might 

be able to help drive the boys to and/or from an outing, please fill out the form below and email it back 

to me at bsfuehrer@gmail.com.   All the information requested in the form below is provided to the 

Council office as part of the BSA tour permit application so that the scouts are covered by the scout 

insurance during the outing. 

Thanks you so much for your willingness to support the troop and the scouts during our outings.  I look 

forward to working with you to provide an excellent scouting experience for our boys. 

Brian Fuehrer 
Cell  520-458-9769 
Email: bsfuehrer@gmail.com  
 
 

Troop 209 Driver Information Date:  8/6/2012 

Drivers in Family 
Drivers Name (last, first) Drivers License number ./ State Over 18? 

            
YES 
No 

            
YES 
No 

            
YES 
No 

 
 
All vehicles MUST be covered by a liability and property damage insurance policy.  Minimum 
insurance coverage is $50,000 each person / $100,000 Accident /$50,000 Property or $100,000 
combined single limit 
 
My insurance coverage meets or exceeds minimums for all vehicles listed:  YES    No 

I will ensure all passengers will wear seat belts:     YES    No 
 

Vehicles Used At Scouting Events 
Year Make Model # Seats 
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